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Comments: I was present for the Northwest Forest Plan Amendment meeting, 2-11-2025 at the Siuslaw National

Forest Office in Corvallis.

I'm very happy to see that Fire Resilience is a priority!

The second priority of Economic Opportunities fits well with the first priority of Fire Resilience.

I'm looking forward to job opportunities and income through thinning and harvesting as needed.

I'm very happy to learn about a return to healthy and sustainable forest management!  Hopefully income

generated through thinning and harvesting will cover most of the cost for forest fuels reduction, but regardless,

the work is long overdue!

Thank you to the team for an excellent and much needed proposal!


